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(412)923-1960Nuclear Construction Division Telecopy (412) 787-2629

Robinson Plaza, Building 2, Suite 210
P:ttsburgh, PA 15205 Ifarch 20, 1985

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

ATTENTION: Mr. William Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Of fice of Administration

SUBJECT: Beaver Valley Power Station - Unit No. 2
Docket No. 50-412
Review of Licensing Fee Invoice Preparations

Centlemen:

This letter is to confirm the dates of March 21-22, 1985, as accept-
able to meet with Mr. Elliott Greher of the I&E Headquarters Of fice and Ms.
Melanie Garver of the NRR of fice for the purpose of conducting the detailed
review of manhour and contractor costs supplied to the Fee Management Branch
as stated in our previous letter 2NRC-5-033 dated February 25, 1985. Messrs.
C. L. Hill, S. D. Hall, and R. W. Fedin plan to arrive at your office at 9:00
a.m. on March 21 for the purpose of conducting the ' review. If there are any

questions, please contact Mr. Hill at (412) 787-5141.

DUQUESNE LIGHT COMPANY

By
g E. F. Kurtz , J r .
7 Manager Regulatory Af f airs
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cc: Mr. B. K. Singh, Project Manager (w/a)
Mr. G. Walton, NRC Resident Inspector (w/a)
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